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April 20, 2021 
 
Ms. Tanowa Troupe, Secretary 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street, 11th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re: In the Matter of the Application of Duke Energy Ohio, Inc., for a Construction Notice for 

the Miami Fort GT Generation Substation Separation Project 
 OPSB Case No. 21-250-EL-BNR 
 Revised Preapplication Notification 
 

Dear Ms. Troupe: 

Due to a project construction schedule change, the in-service date for the above-referenced case 
will be June 30, 2022, instead of March 31, 2022.  All other dates will remain the same. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Jeanne W. Kingery  
Jeanne W. Kingery 
Associate General Counsel 
 
cc: Theresa White, Executive Director 
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